
 
MEMORANDUM 

TO :   Members – Town of Milford Hampshire Hills Plan  
FROM :  Cindy Lundberg  
DATE :   2/1/2023 
SUBJ :   2/1/2023 Monthly and  Quarterly Membership Rate Increases 
 

 Hampshire Hills  EFF 2.1.2023 
Plan Rates  Monthly Bi-wkly Qrtly Annual 
Individual $70.50 $ 35.25 $211.50 $846.00 
Individual w/children 5-12  $ 90.75 $45.37 $272.25 $1,089.00 
Individual w/children 13-22  $111.00 $55.50 $333.00 $1,332.00 
Dual  $111.00 $55.50 $333.00 $1,332.00 
Family  $130.25 $65.12 $390.75 $1,563.00 

 
 CONDITIONS:  

1. Membership commitments are for one year. Memberships are automatically renewed at the end of 
the year unless the employee gives a minimum of a thirty (30) day notice. After the completion of the 
first one-year commitment, a member may terminate his/her membership by giving a minimum of a 
thirty (30) day notice to Hampshire Hills (with a copy to the Town). Termination of membership is 
required whenever a member leaves the employment of the Town. Early termination may be allowed 
if a member has a serious medical or financial hardship, as determined by Hampshire Hills on a case-
by-case basis. Memberships must be in the name of the Town employee or volunteer.  

2. There is a one-time, up-front joining fee of $90.00  
3. All Town of Milford employees / volunteers (must be volunteering 6 hours per month) are eligible to 

join this program.  
4. For Full-time and Regular Part-time Employees - Payments will be made through bi-weekly payroll 

deductions. If an employee does not receive a bi-weekly check or if that check is not sufficient to cover 
the membership deduction, arrangements must be made with the Finance Office prior to enrollment. 
The bi-weekly rate is based on 24 pay period deductions.  

5. For Volunteers (and staff working less than 20 hrs/wk) - Payments are to be made on a quarterly 
basis. The Finance Department will bill quarterly – in advance of the next quarter.  

6. Terminating membership is two-fold. 1. You must contact Hampshire Hills of your intent to terminate 
membership.  2. Then contact the Human Resources department.  

7. Important Human Resources cannot cancel your Hampshire Hills membership on your behalf.  
 
OTHER INFORMATION:  

1. Full-time Town employees who currently have a membership with Hampshire Hills may transfer 
coverage to the Town plan to take advantage of the reduced rates.  

2. Your health insurance carrier (whether you get your health insurance through the Town or through 
another source) may provide additional cash-back incentives to you. Check with your health insurance 
provider.  

3. If you are unsure about whether you would like a membership, Hampshire Hills’ staff is available to 
give you a tour of the facility and a guest pass to try it out!  



Did you know that, as a 
Town of Milford employee, 

you can join 
Hampshire Hills for only 

$90 
and receive 

50% off 
your monthly membership dues? 

 
 
Be a part of Hampshire Hills! 
As a valued Town of Milford employee, you and your family are invited to belong to Hampshire Hills, the region’s premier 
sports and fitness club, at a special joining fee of $90 instead of our regular $250 joining fee and pay only 50% of our 
regular monthly membership dues. 
 
Hampshire Hills offers the widest variety of programs, activities and facilities in southern New Hampshire, making your 
fitness routine challenging and fun. 
 
Hampshire Hills has it all: With two indoor and two outdoor pools, eleven indoor and outdoor tennis courts, a gymnasium, 
fitness center, free weight room, racquetball courts, squash courts, and 10K of trails for cross-country skiing, mountain 
biking or walking, indoor and outdoor volleyball and basketball, batting cage, UltraSpin studio, aerobics studios, tanning, 
nursery, Junior Activities Center, Courtside Café, Tiebreakers Sports Bar, and banquet facilities – Hampshire Hills can 
meet all of your sports, fitness and recreational needs. 
 
Hampshire Hills offers the highest level of certified, caring and professional staff to help motivate 
you and guide you in meeting your personal fitness goals. Our staff has been rated one of the 
friendliest in New Hampshire. 

To learn more about how you and your family can enjoy the never-ending variety of programs and 
activities, contact Hampshire Hills at 673-7123 today! 
 

                         50 Emerson Road, Milford, NH 03055 


